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For Immediate Release 

 

News Release 
New Edson Municipal Intern 

 
Edson, Alberta, May 12th, 2017 – There is a new face around the Edson town office that you may see in the 

near future. Scott Lamb has joined the Town of Edson staff as a Municipal Intern. 

Scott recently graduated from the University of Lethbridge and is participating in the Province’s Municipal 

Internship Program. His duties include gaining experience through each department of the town, and taking 

on various job tasks relating to each department.  

 

Scott looks forward to this new position and the opportunity to serve the residents of Edson. He is excited to 

gain experiences and skills that will help him pursue a career in municipal government.  

 

He started his new position May 8th. 
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